
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – OCTOBER 15, 2007 
 

AWARD OF TENDER T07-111 
TRAFFIC CALMING – VARIOUS LOCATIONS 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works in consultation with the Director of Purchasing 
Services recommends: 

 
 That Tender T07-111 for Traffic Calming – Various Locations be brought forward to Council. 
 
 Economic Impact 
 

The economic impact to the City is unknown at this time but will be identified in the additional 
information report after the tender has closed. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
Not Applicable. 

 
Purpose 
 

 Council approval to award contract T07-111. 
 
Background – Analysis and Options 

 
The work covered by this Tender requires the supply of material and services for traffic calming 
measures in various areas in Vaughan, including streets in the Woodbridge Expansion Area, Vaughan 
Mills Road, St. Francis Boulevard, Wigwoss Drive and others.   
 
The Tender closed on October 9, 2007.  Staff will prepare an additional information report for this item 
after the bids have been evaluated for Council’s consideration at the October 22, 2007 meeting. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 

This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007 as to identify and implement innovative traffic 
management alternatives to improve general traffic safety (1.1.3). 

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
Not Applicable. 

 
Conclusion 
 
To be submitted in the additional information after the Tender has closed. 
 
Attachments 
 
None. 

Report prepared by 

Mark Ranstoller, Senior Traffic Technologist, ext. 3141 
Mike Dokman, Supervisor, Traffic Engineering, ext. 3118 



Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.      Gary P. Carroll, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works    Director of Engineering Services 
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